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From: Mariam Tavdgiridze <mtavdgiridze@ombudsman.ge>
To: ebco@ebco-beoc.org
Date: 25/01/2022 21:51
Subject: EBCO's Annual Report 2021 and broader cooperation_Georgian NHRI
 
 
Dear Ms. Tsouni,
 
I’m writing from the Office of Public Defender (Ombudsperson) of Georgia in my capacity as a Head of International Relation Unit. This email relates to your letter and request for information on the right to conscientious objection for professional members of the armed forces / volunteers and the right to asylum for conscientious objectors in Georgia (please, fined the enclosed letter). At the outset, let me thank you for reaching us, we truly appreciate it. Unfortunately, we do not possess any information on this issue and can’t be of further help. 
 
If you have further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
Kindest regards,
 
Mariam Tavdgiridze
 
 
	
		Mariam TAVDGIRIDZE 
 
Head 
International Relations Unit 
Public Defender’s Office of Georgia
 
80 David Agmashenebeli Avenue | 0102 Tbilisi | Georgia
Office/Hotline: 1481 | Cell: (+995) 593 567 070
E-mail: mtavdgiridze@ombudsman.ge
 
	 

	
	 

	
	 




	 

	

	 
 
	


  
 

